
From: Thomas Smith <tsmith@cfma.sc.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/3/2017 4:28:07 PM
Subject: Workin g Together Works Conference

Attachments: 2017 Working Together Works Summit Invitation.pdf

The attached information is forwarded to the attention of the Honorable Kevin L. Bryant, Lieutenant Governor 
of South Carolina.
 
The SC Commission for Minority Affairs will convene a “Working Together Works” Summit on April 20, 2017 at 
the Columbia Metropolitan Convention Center. The summit will bring together stakeholders from the state’s 
public and private sectors, faith and community-based organizations, advocacy groups, and individuals to 
begin developing a statewide plan to forge new pathways to prosperity in an effort to alleviate the causes and 
effects of poverty and deprivation in the State. We would sincerely appreciate the Lieutenant Governor 
bringing greetings to the summit’s participants.
 
If there are questions regarding the attached information or if additional information is required, please 
contact me. I may be contacted by calling (803) 832-8160 or emailing me at tsmith@cfma.sc.gov.
 
Thank you.
 
Thomas J. Smith, Executive Director
SC Commission for Minority Affairs
2221 Devine Street – Suite 408
Columbia, SC 29205
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